NOTICE

PURSUANT TO THE OPEN MEETINGS ACT,
notice is hereby given that the meeting of the:

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY,

JULY 1, 2021
AT 7:00PM

IS BEING CANCELLED.
&

IS BEING RESCHEDULED
for THURSDAY

JULY 15,2021 AT 7:00PM

Clerk Marcia L. Pollowy Posted this 28th day of June, 2021 at 10:30am
Village of Harwood Heights



